
Journalism Advisory Committee 

Meeting on May 4, 2022 

 

 

Present at the meeting: 

Chris Foss (English and Linguistics); Steven Harris, Chair (History and American Studies); 

Kimberley Kinsley (College of Business); Jennifer Mailloux, Secretary (Psychological Science); 

Marie McAllister (English and Linguistics); Farhang Rouhani (Geography); and Sushma 

Subramanian (Communication and Digital Studies, ex officio) 

 

 

Business of the meeting: 

 

- We extended a warm welcome to the new committee members for the 2022-2023 academic 

year, Chris, Farhang, and, in absentia, Eric Bonds.  Eric and Farhang will be serving 3-year terms 

as members at-large, and Chris Foss will serve as a 1-semester replacement for the Fall 2022 

semester.   

 

- For the benefit of the new members, the purpose of the Journalism Advisory Committee, which 

is to support the faculty advisor of The Weekly Ringer and to serve as a liaison between the 

advisor and the administration, was described.  

 

- To familiarize new members with the committee’s recent work, this year’s progress with 

respect to ensuring that The Weekly Ringer advisor is a tenured or tenure-track faculty member, 

and re-routing of the source of funding for the paper through the Provost’s office were 

summarized.  

 

- We elected Kim to serve as chair of the committee next year, and the committee member who 

will serve as secretary next year was left to be determined.   

 

- Last, we extended a grateful thanks to Steve and Jennifer, who will be rotating off the 

committee, for their years of service.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer Mailloux 

Journalism Advisory Committee Secretary 

 


